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Comments: As a climber, skier, mountaineer, hiker, and fervent lover of the backcountry, I fully support the

restriction of fixed anchors in our designated Wilderness areas. Wilderness areas are some of the world's most

pristine and best protected areas, and they should remain so. Allowing fixed anchors in the Wilderness invites

litter, the use of mechanized equipment, and an increase in human impact to the Wilderness. Fixed anchors

should be prohibited in the Wilderness to preserve these spaces.


